
Dear Friends & Colleagues: 
 
I know that I don’t speak only for myself when I state what a joy it was to get together in person 
again in Sao Paulo. Rubens and his team put together an extraordinary conference over the 
course of several challenging years and I know many enjoyed it immensely. Thank you, Rubens!  
It is, of course, a pleasure to look forward to future meetings once again.  The Politzer Society is 
robust financially and has a strong leadership team with future meetings planned for Rome and 
Seattle.  Other future destinations are under consideration by our Board which is also actively 
diversifying itself.  Stay tuned for news of new Board members and new future locations for our 
conference to showcase advancements in otology, neurotology, audiology and related sciences. 
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